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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

Nikola Kaminska	 Sophie Stanbrook

Mia Alexander	 Evie W

Julia Traczyk	 Athena Lawrence

Elif Ozkara	 William Palmer

Lea Luczynska	 Emily Oakes/Ashdyn Byrne

Dolly Roberts	 Alfie Dawson-Roche

Archie Roberts	 Ollie Mahon

Andrei Mihai	 Isaac Thompson

Jack Boyle	 Maddie Mason-RollsEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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 School meals
From 1st June there will be a 

slight increase in the price of school 

meals to the new amount of £2.34

Learning Focus 
Phonics and Writing

This week we have had a learning 
focus on phonics, spelling and 
applying these skills in writing.  
We have seen amazing work 
taking place!  The children have 
been so engaged and enthusiastic 
in not only learning the skills 
needed to write effectively but 
also in applying their writing skills 
to their work. 

 We have heard and seen: laughter 
and enjoyment; discussions in 

groups; energetic 
working; partner work; 
and times where the 
children are applying 
their writing in a 
calm and purposeful 
atmosphere. It is lovely 
to see all of the children 
enjoying their learning 
and then being able to apply the skills 
that they have learnt independently. 

In relation to the weather this week, what a dreary one it has been! 
Thankfully our pupils' learning here in school has been quite the opposite. With only 
one more week until half term it’s great to see that there is still that evident ‘buzz’ 
for learning taking place within and also outside of our classrooms. Children are 
enjoying activities from designing and making rockets, singing and performing to 
finding strategies to solve fraction problems and applying their knowledge of spelling 
patterns to their writing. It’s non stop here and we’re so proud of all of the efforts and 
enthusiasm we continue to see as the weeks pass.



A huge Thank you to the Ellesmere Port 
Round Table who kindly donated some 
face masks to the school last week.

Ellesmere Port Oilers Rugby 
club needs you! 

We currently train on Wednesdays at the Whitby Social 
Club 6.30-7.30pm and would love to introduce you to 

the sport of rugby in a fun, fit and friendly environment. 
We are an entirely volunteer-led club affiliated to the 

Rugby Football Union (RFU). We continue to train 
throughout the Summer on Sunday mornings, so there 
is no better time to come and join us to prepare for the 

autumn season ahead. If you have any questions, or 
indeed fancy coming along, please contact secretary.

epomj@gmail.com and we will ensure that your child is 
provided for and looked after at your first session.
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